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Upcoming Events

January 28th – Choir Card 
Party at Fraser Lion’s Club

February 16th   
General Membership Meeting 
@ GACC  2:00 – 4:00

February 22nd Winterball @ 
Polish Century Club

March 23rd Frauengruppe 
Card Party 
12:00 – 4:00 @ Lion’s Club

April  Jaegerbankett  

May 19th Blas Concert @ 
Polish Century Club

August – Bus trip to Cleveland 
with Blas – details to come

Please see Carpathiaclub.com 
for more details and 
reservation information.

Winter

Notes from our Board  

Carpathia Club Board wishes you 
and your families a 
Merry Christmas
President:  Robert Hanschu
1st Vice President: Anna Marie Tittjung
2nd Vice President: Kurt Seiberling
Treasurer:  Karen Venton
Recording Secretary:  Kimmy Furtah
Ticket Chairperson: Cindy Schleis
Membership Secretary: Brigitte Swiatkowski
Building Manager:  Gerald Jolly 
Correspondence Secretary:  Linda Schwager
Publicity Secretary: Tammy Kapraun
Trustees: Karen Beattie, Karin Schulz, Mark Szymanski, Liz 
Thomas

http://www.carpathiaclub.com/
http://www.carpathiaclub.com/
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From the President
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From our Frauen
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Fr0m the Jaeger

Fall is here, the time all Jäger look forward to – deer hunting season.  We are 
excited to get back out in the woods and to spend time with our friends in deer 
camp.  The Jäger remain active during the summer – this year we had two trap 
shooting contests with our friends the Rhine Danube Sportsmen from 
Leamington, Canda, one in June and one in August.  The Jäger won the first of 
these two shoots, but unfortunately lost the second – apparently home field 
advantage is a real thing.  Regardless, it was great to be able to keep up the 
tradition of friendly competition.  

The Jager also held our annual King Shoot in September – this year Bob Psotka 
won König, his brother Kurt Psotka won 1st Ritter, and Bob Hammer won 2nd 
Ritter.  Eric Rausch won the Past King’s Trophy with an excellent score of 20 from 
the 25-yard line.  High Overall for all three shoots went to Kurt Psotka.  

We’d like to invite all of you to celebrate Bob and the other top shooters at the 
Jäger Königsball, currently scheduled for April 5, 2025.

The Jäger would like to wish you and all your family Happy Holidays, and a safe 
and successful hunting season.

Jeff Ewald, Oberjäger

If you are interested in joining our group or participating in any of our activities, 

please contact myself at rhammer39@gmail.com or Alex Rausch at 

arausch4570@gmail.com

mailto:rhammer39@gmail.com
mailto:arausch4570@gmail.com
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Greetings from the Danube Schwabian Foundation, U.S.A.  
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The Kickers

Our Men's 1st Team finished the 2024 MPSL Soccer Season completed the 

Double winning the League Cup and the League Championship.

Our youth program completed a successful Fall Season. Our coaches and 

players were great all year long.

Our upcoming events will be our annual Christmas and Alumni party will be 

held 12/5 at Hamlin Pub.

Our Soccer Banquet will be held February 1st at the Italian Cultural Center 

- more details will follow.

The Kickers wish everyone a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year.

Go Kickers

Tim Busch

General Manger
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Hi Kinder & Families,

As this year comes to an end, we 
could not be prouder off all that we 
have accomplished together.  Dancing 
in the Kindergruppe is not only 
learning the songs and dances of our 
grandparents but building lifetime 
friendships along the way.  Thank you 
all for your energy on Sunday 
mornings – it always brings a smile to 
our faces to get to see all of you 
having a good time together and 
keeping our heritage alive.  Thank you 
to the parents for bringing the littles 
to practices and performances, 
without you, we would not be able to 
do what we do!  

Wishing everyone a very Merry 
Christmas and a Happy New Year!

With Love,
Karin & Kimmy

We hold practices every other Sunday 
at the GACC from 10a-11a.  If you 
have a child or grandchild between 
the ages of 3-13 interested in 
dancing, please reach out to us, or 
come to a practice!  You won’t regret 
it!
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2024 Kirchweih
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Frohe Weihnachten und ein Gesundes Neues Jahr Wünschen die Carpathia 
Senioren

John Benesch
Betty Brandelik
Archie Coffman
Lawrence Dietz
Kathi Dietz
George Dora
Johan Draksler
Helmut Egger
John Fleischer
Lisa Gerstheimer
Tony Huth

Blondina Klimach
Mary Lorenz
Gerhard Mathy
Fred Purz
Mike Schleis
Erich Schmidt
Kate Schuh
Rosie Steiner
Tony Tittjung
Angelo Zarantonello
John Zeig

Leader Helmut Egger
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INSERT CLUB PICTURES



Carpathia Club, Inc.
31408 Harper
Suite #337
St. Clair Shores, MI 48082

586-978-2292

www.carpathiaclub.com

OR CURRENT RESIDENT

A picture containing drawing

Description automatically generated
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